
Good Morning Huskies! 

These are your announcements for Tuesday, February 21, 2017. Today we are on a regular schedule. 

Grade 12 students can now apply for the SEED Program, which provides summer jobs for students planning to attend university or college in the Fall.  Students can apply on-line at www.NBseed.ca (2/23)

JVB and VB basketball teams please pass in your uniforms to Mrs. Lingley ASAP.

All Fall and Winter sports teams who have not picked up their team pictures please pick them up from Mrs. Lingley today.  (2/24)

This is a reminder to students who are interested in taking introductory skilled trade courses next year that your application forms are available from Mr. Cameron and Mrs. Hovey, and must be submitted by Feb 23. 
For information about courses in skilled trades and technology, please visit Mr. Cameron in room 104. If you enjoy working with your hands and learning new skills, or are considering a career in skilled trades, technology, engineering or architecture, you are encouraged to register. No prior experience is required, and all students are welcome. 
(2/23)
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